Re: Manuscript submission: Steps that count: Pedometer-measured physical activity, self-reported physical activity and current physical guidelines- How do they relate?  

We take pleasure in submitting a manuscript entitled: “Steps that count: Pedometer-measured physical activity, self-reported physical activity and current physical guidelines- How do they relate?” to the South African Journal of Sports Medicine, for your consideration as an original article. 
The study highlights the association between self-perceived physical activity patterns and objectively measured ambulatory physical activity, with particular reference to both volume and intensity of steps/day, and current guidelines. The presentation of our results within this context provides a novel application to pedometer-based research which can be applied in similar future studies. 

The study is also among the first pedometer-based study conducted in the Republic of South Africa and therefore provides useful information on physical activity patterns in the South African context.  
The manuscript submitted has not been previously published and is not presently under consideration by another journal, and will not be submitted to another journal before the final editorial decision from SAJSM is rendered. 

All of the authors have made substantive intellectual contributions to the study in terms of the conception and design of the study as well as the analysis and interpretation of data. The authors declare that they have no competing interests.
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